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Once again, the Summer Term at Eyke is packed with wonderful learning – and as 
often as possible we see this learning happen outside the classroom and often 
with others. Today at school we have welcomed Year 6 pupils from other local 
schools to take part in a Great Science Share and our hall is buzzing with 
investigations and excitement. We are particularly delighted to welcome one of 
your other Trust schools, St Mary’s Woodbridge today.  

        

 

 

 
 
 
    
  
 
 
 

Early Years and KS1 Science and Design Technology were also brought to life this 
term when the children travelled into Woodbridge. The day started with a visit to 
the boating lake where the children sailed boats they had designed and 
constructed. The day of our visit also coincided with the day that Woodbridge 
Model Motor Boat Club met and so the lucky children were treated to a display of 
motorised yachts and speed boats zooming in between their own designs. It was 
lovely to hear all the fantastic scientific language being used by our youngest 
pupils. After the boating lake the children walked along the river to the tide mill 
identifying features on the real boats that they could see in the water.  
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The history curriculum has also been brought to life this term with our VE Day 
Celebrations. The children had a fun filled day. Ash class learnt a WW2 dance, Cedar 
Class made carrot sandwiches (yuck!), Willow Class decorated a Victoria sponge 
cake and Elm Class made some honey and ginger biscuits! All classes were then 
invited to meet Ethel who told them all about VE Day! We had a lovely whole 
school picnic and the children highly enjoyed waving their flags. 
 

 
 

 
             

Sport continues to flourish at Eyke. This week our Swimming Team came third in 
the area swimming gala competing against  8 other local schools and next week we 
have a whole week of sporting events: The Skipping Ninja visits us on Monday, on 
Tuesday we are having Break Dancing workshops, on Thursday we have our Sports 
Day and on Friday we are finishing the week off with a school swimming gala!  

 

 
 
             


